
 NARWEE Narwee PS Drumming Group 

 Public School 2025 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Your child has been selected for the Narwee Public School Drumming Group 

which will meet on Wednesday mornings at 8:50am in the Music Room for 

rehearsals each week. 

 

The Drumming Group will be playing djembe drums which will enhance 

students’ co-ordination, improve rhythm reading and performance skills. 

 

The Drumming Group will feature at school events such as our Education Week 

concert. They will also have the opportunity to perform at the Combined Public 

Schools Music Festival in August. 

 

Wednesday morning rehearsals need consistent attendance, so if you cannot 

commit to this time, please do not sign the permission note. 

 
 

Mrs Weedon - Music Teacher  
 
 

 
 

 

PERMISSION NOTE – Narwee Public School Drumming Group 
 

 

 

I give my child _________________________________________of class_____________ 

permission to be a part of the Narwee Public School Drumming Group and will 

ensure that my child will be able to attend rehearsals on Wednesday mornings 

at 8:50am starting from Wednesday 2 April 2025. 
 

 

 

 

Signed: _________________________________________________ Date: ___________ 

                                             Parent/Carer 


